
From: David Vydra [e-mail redacted]  
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2010 5:07 PM 
To: Bilski_Guidance 
Subject: Comment 

As a software developer, I would like to say that most of software is developed as craft -- 
there is very little invention involved. Software patents should be limited to true advances 
in complex algorithms, everything else should be protected by copyright. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
David Vydra 
 


